
FPPT Meeting

FPPT met at River Mill Coffee Company on Wednesday, June 22, 2022 from 6 - 8 PM.

All members were present at this meeting:

Fr. John Norman, Fr. Joseph Sund, Fr. Patrick Nields, Deacon John Starman, Denis Bergstrom - Ewing,
Ann Kurpgeweit - Rural Clearwater, Deb Schlecht - Clearwater, Walt Patras - Tilden, Amy Baker - Neligh,
Becky Kerkman - Elgin, Clarissa Stuhr - Raeville, Clyde Stuhr - Petersburg,

Fr. John opened with prayer.

Last meeting's minutes were reviewed & discussed.

 Fr. John presented a review of the power point slides stating Mission of the Church,
demographic numbers, declining Mass attendance, number of priests, and so on.

 Parameters for number of Masses priests can have in a weekend, driving distance for
parishioners, and each church's seating capacity discussed.

 Priest workload briefly discussed, as well as priestly support of the Pastoral Vision

 Team had an in depth discussion regarding pros and cons of a town hall meeting.
Consensus was, a town hall meeting would be good, though details have not been decided.

 Father John would like everyone to complete a Working Genius profile. We will look at these
results at the next meeting to see where our strengths of leadership are.

 Topics for next meeting:
Town hall meeting
Working Genius
Thresholds of Conversion (page 9 of Template Guideline)

 Father Sund closed with prayer.

 Next meeting: Tuesday, July 5 at 6pm, River Mill Coffee Co., Neligh, NE

Submitted by Clarissa Stuhr, Secretary


